Florida Department of Criminé\i' Justice Professionalisﬁl ' . Rick Scott, Govemnor

Law Enforcement Post Office Box 1489 Pam Bondi, Atformey General
Tallahasses, Florida 32302-1489 Jeff Atwater, Chief Financial Officer

Gerald M. Bailey (850) 410-8600 Adam Putnam, Commissioner of Agricufture
Commissioner www.fdle.state flLug

MEMORANDUM

DATE: November 4, 2013

TO: Blood Alcohol Analysts and Applicants

FROM: Patrick Murphy, Alcohol Testing Program Manager @%

SUBJECT: 2013 Quarter 4 Blood Alcohol Proficiency Test Cycle

Your blood alcohol proficiency samples for the 2013 Quarter 4 proficiency test cycle are
enclosed. Please note that your analytical results must be received by the Alcohol Testing
Program (ATP) by Friday, December 6, 2013.

Please record the number of each vial analyzed, as well as your results, on the form provided.
You may mail, fax, OR email your resulis to:

Florida Department of Law Enforcement
Alcohol Testing Program

P.O. Box 1489

Tallahassee, Florida 32302

Fax: (850) 921-3787

Email: AicoholTestingProgram@fdie state.fl.us

If you have any questions concerning the blood alcohol proficiency samples, please contact me
at (850) 617-1290 or AlcoholTestingProgram@fdle.state fl.us.

Service - integrity - Respect « Quality
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MEMORANDUM

DATE: November 4, 2013

TO: Blood Alcohol Proficiency Testing Reference Laboratories

FROM: Patrick Murphy, Alcohol Testing Program Manager m

SUBJECT: 2013 Quarter 4 Blood Alcohol Proficiency Test Cycle

Your blood alcohol proficiency sampies for the 2013 Quarter 4 proficiency test cycle are
enclosed. Please note that your analytical results must be received by the Alcohol Testing
Program (ATP) by Friday, December 6, 2013.

Please record the number of each vial analyzed, as well as your results, on the form provided.
You may mail, fax, OR email your results to:

Florida Department of Law Enforcement
Alcohol Testing Program

P.O. Box 1489

Tallahassee, Florida 32302

Fax: (850) 921-3787

Email: AlcoholTestingProgram@fdie state.fl.us

If you have any questions concerning the blood alcohol proficiency samples, please contact me
at (850) 617-1290 or AlcoholTestingProgram@fdle.state fl.us.

Service « Integrity = Respect « Quality




Florida Department of Criminal Justice Professionalism Rick Scott, Govemor

Law Enforcement Post Office Box 1489 Pam Bondi, Aftorney General
Tallahassee, Florida 32302-1489 Jeff Atwater, Chief Financial Officer

Gerald M. Bailey {850) 410-8600 Adam Putnam, Commissioner of Agriculfure
Commissioner www.fdle.state fl.us

MEMORANDUM

DATE: January 10, 2014

TO: Blood Alcohol Analysts -

FROM: Patrick Murphy, Alcohol Testing Program Manager W

SUBJECT: 2013 Quarter 4 Proficiency Test Results

Thank you for participating in the 2013 Quarter 4 Florida Department of Law Enforcement
Alcohol Testing Program Proficiency Test Cycle. | have enclosed your results report for your
review.

The proficiency samples for 2014 Quarter 1 will be mailed in accordance with the schedule
below. If your laboratory will not be participating in this cycle, please contact me as soon as
possibie.

if you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at (850) 617-1290 or
AlcoholTestingProgram@fdie.state.fl.us.

2014 Blood Alcohol Proficiency Cycles

Quarter ;Samg:es Mailed  Due Date

141 Monday, 027,204 Fnday, 037212014

1402 “..éMonday, 05/19/2014““'”H'W Fnday, 06/20/2014

143  ‘Monday,08/18/2014  Friday, 09/19/2014 “
e T e ot ;;Fnday,12105/2014"

Please note: The following dates are subject fo change. In the event that these dates change
the Alcohol Testing Program will attempt to notify you.

Enclosure

Service - Infegnty - Respect » Quality
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MEMORANDUM
DATE: January 10, 2014
TO: Blood Alcohol Proficiency Test Reference Laboratories
FROM: Patrick Murphy, Alcohol Testing Program Manager W /}

SUBJECT: 2013 Quarter 4 Proficiency Test Results

Thank you for participating in the 2013 Quarter 4 Florida Department of Law Enforcement
Alcohol Testing Program Proficiency Test Cycle. | have enclosed your results report for your

review.

The proficiency samples for 2014 Quarter 1 will be mailed in accordance with the schedule
below. If your laboratory will not be participating in this cycle, please contact me as soon as

possible.

f you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at (850) 617-129C or
AlcoholTestingProgram@fdle.state.fl.us.

2014 Blood Alcohol Proficiency Cycles

Quarter
1401
1402
1403

Please note: The following dates are subject to change. In the event that these dates change
the Alcohol Testing Program will attempt to notify you.

Enclosure

?Samples Ma:led

 Monday, 02/17/2014
Monday, 05/19/2014
§Monday oamafzom

;Monday, 1 1/03/201 4

'Due Date

Fr;day, 06/20f2014
Frtday, 09/ 19/2014
Fr:day, 12/05/2014

Service « Infegrily  Respect » Qualify

Fnday, 03/21:’2014




